
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

 

• Oct 31 
o Halloween 

• Nov 3 
o Photo Retakes 

• Nov. 8 
o PAC Meeting 7pm 

• Nov. 10 
o Remembrance Day Assembly 

• Nov. 13 
o Remembrance Day Stat – School closed 

• Nov. 20 
o Professional Development Day – No School for students 

• Dec 13 
o K, K/1, 1/2 classes and Strings Winter Concert – 1:30pm 

• Dec 21 
o 2/3, 3/4, 4/5 classes and Choir Winter Concert – 1:30pm 

 

Halloween reminder:  Students are allowed to wear appropriate costumes (no: face coverings, graphic 
depictions of violence, cultural appropriation, or weapons of any sort please).  Students may also wear 
orange and black or may choose not to wear a costume at all.   As Halloween is on a Tuesday this year, 
we respectfully ask that students come to school with limited treats on Wednesday.   

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 

Community Value Fundraiser Update 

Good Afternoon Families of Quadra, 

Thank you to all the parents and students who have participated in the coupon book fundraiser 

so far. We are raising funds to help with the much needed upgrade to our sound system in the 

gymnasium. So far we have raised $997 which is incredible! 

 

We still have another week to go before orders are due in so if you haven't got yours in yet 

that's completely fine. We will work to fulfill the orders as soon as possible and get them back to 

you through your teacher.  For any clarifying questions please contact our executive team 

directly at connect@quadrapac.net which happens to be the same email you can send 

payments to. Please make sure your child's name & division is in the memo portion of the 

transfer. 

mailto:connect@quadrapac.net


If you plan to return the coupon book please do so ASAP through your teacher, as they are not 

free books and PAC is responsible for payment of them if not returned.   

Also, our first Bottle Drive is coming up! We are looking for volunteers interested to help on the 

day of - November 5th from 10:00-2:30. Please email connect@quadranet.net if you are able to 

volunteer your time for this event!  

Lastly, huge thanks to all the volunteers who baked and provided their time to make today's 

annual Halloween Bake Sale a success! 

Sincerely,  

Your PAC Executive 
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Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 


